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July 7, 2023

State of Georgia

Department of Natural Resources Environmental Protection Division
Air Protection Branch

Stationary Source Permitting Program

4244 International Parkway, Suite 120

Atlanta, Georgia 30354

RE: Minor New Source Review Permit Application
Arglass Yamamura, LLC
Expedited Permitting Requested

Dear Heather Brown:

Arglass Yamamura, LLC (Arglass) the parent company of Arglass V-F2, LLC is submitting this
permit application for admission into the expedited permitting process at the Air Protection
Branch. This permit application is for the collocation of a new facility (Argalss V-F2, LLC) with
the already permitted Arglass Yamamua SE, LLC facility. This is the project for which a pre-
permitting meeting was held on June 23, 2032.

Arglass is requesting that the two facilities be permitted as a single stationary source for the
New Source Review permit. Arglass would entertain eventually having two administratively
separate permits when the operating permits are to be issued to the two facilities under the Title
V program.

Please note that AERMOD dispersion modeling was conducted on lead, selenium, hydrogen
chloride and hydrogen fluoride. Please let us know whom to forward the relevant air dispersion
modeling the electronic files. Please review the attached permit application and let Mr. Jeff
Twaddle at jeff.twaddle@erm.com or me know if we can supply you with any more information.
We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

ounder & CEO

Cc: Jeff Twaddle

Attachment

ARGLASS YAMAMURA SE, LLC
One Arglass Road, Valdosta GA 31601
www.arglassyamamura.com



